
 

DPS Golf Course Food and Beverage 

July 23, 2019 

  

 The three municipal golf courses are in need of food and beverage service for golfers 

 

 To accomplish this efficiently and effectively, the Public Service Department 

recommends working with Maxwell T. Services, LLC 

 

 Davey Golf, the city’s current golf course Manager and Consultant, has made this 

recommendation after interviewing other food and beverage providers 

 

 Maxwell T. Services’ Manager has a long history of working with golf courses, and with 

Davey Golf in particular. This selection, for the remainder of the 2019 season, will cut 

down on challenges typically experienced during such a transition. As a local enterprise, 

they are very familiar with the three city golf courses and the needs of each individually 

 

 

 

 


